
Head  of  OHR  Banja  Luka
Resigns

The Head of the Office of the High Representative in Banja
Luka, Ms. Clarisse Pasztory, resigned from her post yesterday.

Ms.  Pasztory  has  led  the  OHR’s  Banja  Luka  Office  since
November  2006.  She  tendered  her  resignation  for  personal
reasons.

The High Representative, Miroslav Lajčák, today thanked Ms.
Pasztory for her work with the OHR and her contribution to
implementation of the Dayton Peace Agreement.

The High Representative is in the process of identifying a
suitable successor for this post.
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